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MEETING DATE: August 13, 2024  

TITLE: 

Interim City Secretary’s recommendation to supplement the Charter Review Committees 
findings as it relates to procedures for recall.  

AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 

Submitted by: Irma Parker, Interim City Secretary 

BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 

The Office of the City Secretary worked diligently through a petition for the recall of Mayor Lyle 
Nelson. The effort was complex and laborious as there was not sufficient guidance in the existing 
Charter to assist staff or the public.  

This addition to the list of potential Charter Review committee recommendations seeks to add 
guidance and structure to voter-initiated items such as recall.  

FISCAL IMPACT: 

None 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Include in the list for possible voter action in November.  

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Proposed edits to the Charter.   


